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wfthdrawi.l aas-f ire and related Masures

article 1

1. Ail Cambodian Parties (hereinafter referred to au #the
Parties") agres to observe a comprehensive cease-f ire 'on land
and vater and in the. air. This cease-f ire viii b. impiement.d
in tvo phases. During the ftirst phase , the. cease-f ire wiii b.
observed with the assistance of the Secretary-Generai of the
United Nations tiirough his good offices. During the. second
phase, vhici siiouid commence au soon as possible, the case-
ftire vili b. supervised, monitored and verified by UNTAC. The.
Commander of the military component of UNTAC, in consultation
vith the. Parties, shall determine the exact tise and date at
vhich the. second phase viii commence. This date viii be set at
least four veeks in advance of its coming into ef fect.

2.* Tii. Parties undertake that, upon the signing of tuis
Agreement, they viii observe a cease-f ire and viii order their
armed forces immediateiy to disengage and refrain ftrou al
hostiiities and any deployment, movement or action that vouid
extend the territory they control or that might iead to a
resumption of fighting, pending the commencement of the.
second phase. NForces" are agreed to include ail reguier,
provincial, district, paramilitary, and otiier auxiiiary forces.
During the ftiret phase, the. Secretary-Generai of the United
Nations viii provide his good offices to the Parties to assist
them in its observance. Tii. Parties undertake to co-operat.
viti the Secretary-General or his representatives in the.
exercise of his good offices in this regard.

3. The Parties agree that, immediateiy upon the signing of thus
Agreement, the. folloving information viii b. provided to the
United Nations :


